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Ottawa, 15/th February, 1906.

sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the

8th instant, with enclosure; and in reply I have to inform you

that Dr Peake is still a salaried officer of the Department.

The report which he was asked to send in is required by the

Medical Superintendent, and it was not necessary for you to

sign the same.

Your obedient servant.

of

F.TrubyKing.

Secretary.

Jas. Farrell, Esqr,

Indian Agent,

Fredericton, N.F.
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